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SUVA, Fiji, Nov. 22, 2016 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] is pleased that Fiji Airways has announced its
commitment to purchase five 737 MAX 8s.

"Boeing is honored that Fiji Airways has selected the 737 MAX for its fleet renewal plan and we look forward to
welcoming Fiji Airways as our newest 737 MAX customer," said Dinesh Keskar, senior vice president, Asia
Pacific & India Sales, Boeing Commercial Airplanes. "The 737 MAX, with its superior economics and capability, is
the ideal airplane for Fiji Airways, allowing them to expand into new markets throughout Oceania and Southeast
Asia."

When finalized, the order will be posted to the Boeing Orders and Deliveries website.
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